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Principal’s Message
[am pleased to write this message to the graduates of 1999. Allow
me to extend my sincerest and warmest congratulations. Youhave
successfully completed you high school education and are now
crossing the threshold to a new era in your lives. This is truly a
memorable occasion. You are the first graduating class for Wagar
High School under the newly formed school board - The English
Montreal School Board (E.M.S.B.). You are Wagar’s contribution
to this new board and to the communities which you will involve
yourself in the years to come.

We have striven not to educate you but also to instill in you such
attitudes as self-discipline, a sense of responsibility, tolerance,
respect and understanding of all people. You have had the good
fortune not only in the strong leadership of Ms. Pike and Mr.
Meades, my predecessors, but also in having enthusiastic, hard-
working and caring teachers. We in turn are pleased to be able to
work with a promising group of young men and women. It has
indeed been my pleasure to have been part of this family in this,
my first year as your principal.

[wish to extend, to you all, best wishes for happiness, success and
health.

Mr. P. Buttino
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Vice-Principal’s Message
“A new beginning” is the slogan currently adopted by the newly
created English Montreal School Board. As a Graduating Class, you
too will be moving on to “A new beginning”, whether it be to a
CEGEP of your choice, a professional program, or even, perhaps, the
workforce. The prospect of change; “A new beginning”, is always
an unknown quantity but a necessary and exciting experience.

To the 1999 Graduating Class of Wagar High School, and your
parents and/or guardians whom, unfortunately, I was able to spend
only a short period of time getting to know, I thank you for your
contributions to Wagar High School over the years. I wish you
continued success in dealing with these changes and in meeting
subsequent challenges with which you will be faced as you move to
the next level of your continuing education. Most importantly, I
would ask that you keep your dreams alive and to remember that, to
improve and to adapt, you will have to be commited to the necessary
changes that the next few years and the new millennium will dictate.

To the remaining student body, parents and/or guardians, teachers
and staff, | extend my gratitude for what you have also contributed to
Wagar High School over the 1998-1999 School Year. I1ook forward
to our future, as we also enter this period of change, confident that,
together we will meet whatever challenges thatarise over the next few
years always in the best interests of the students of Wagar High
School.

Mr. Brian Acton
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RETIRING TEACHERS

Mr. N. Feigen

Norman Feigen has dedicated his career
to the benefit of all Wagar students. For
thirty-two years, he has brought a new
degree of excellence to the teaching
community and he is credited for his
enormous contribution to such
activities as football and yearbook. A
seasoned PSBGM biology teacher, he
gave new meaning to the term “joie-
de-vivre” and while the cultures and
variety of students has changed over
the years, he has remained a lasting
influence to all who have known him.
He has been truly an exceptional
addition to Wagar High School since
1967.
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Mr. S. Forman

In 1985, Steve Forman left TMR High
to enter the institution known as Wagar.
Withhim, he broughtexcitement to the
studentbody and added greatly to the
after-school activities. His greatest
accomplishment is without doubt the
five consecutive basketball
championships which he coached. This
thirty-five year veteran of the teaching
profession will always remember
Wagar for the 1997 cruise and the place
from which his two sons graduated.

Mr. C. loannou

Ya you! Two simple words which will
always be the trademark of Chris}
[oannou, a highly dedicated andus
knowledgeable educator. Upon his
arrival in 1967, he brought with him
ten years of prior experience and
endowed his leadership skills to the
students. His fondest memories include
“The Relocatables” and an incident in
which a teacher sent around a notice
dismissing all students at fifth period
Thanks for all the great years. Your
entertaining method of teaching will ¢
be sorely missed. We wish you the best &
of luck in the future.




FACULTY 99

R. Afilalo L. Castiel

M. Cristofaro [. Dansereau ]. Dwoskin

N. Feigen S. Forman J. Foster

P. Frenay J. Fuller L. Golfman
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FACULTY 99

P. Gomez J. Gordon S. Guadeloupe
B. Hecht F. Hernandez C. loannou
M. Jacobson N. Kawai ’ , H. Laplante
R. Lavoie L. Marion : F. Martins
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FACULTY ‘99

D. McEwen K. Nikidis V. Peragine
C. Phelan D. Ross ]. Sayers

J. Semeniuk R. Shuster F. Smith

K. Sipos N. Soulellis P. Tien
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FACULTY 99

Secretaries: Ms. Crowley, Ms. Labbé, Ms. Lewis.

Sorry to the many people we’ve missed due
to “conditions beyond our control”: Mr.
Tommy, Ms. Rowe, Mr. Raymond, Ms.
Norton, Ms. Nemes, Ms. Mancini, Mr. Light
and Ms. Buchanan.

Good tastin’ students, don’t ya think? Yee haw!

THE WAGAR DOMING TOUENAMENT
s ON FRIDM AT 2% s

So, who said the Three Wise Men?

Convict #19653, Convicted on charges
of suspicious video activity and camera
theft.
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